
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                               JULY 6, 2021  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. 

with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following members of the City Council 

present:   James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel and Jason Vaughn.  Also present were 

City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs, Attorney Lynn Koehn, and City 

Clerk Jeannie Trigg.  Visitors were Lona DuVall, Janie Welsh, Chuck Young, Tina Stoppel 

and Greg Stoppel. 

 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion made 

by Councilmember Stoppel, seconded by Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 4-

0.   

 

Lona DuVall, President and CEO of Finney County Economic Development Corporation, 

was present to discuss RHID (Rural Housing Incentive District) with the Council 

 

Chuck Young, Christian Church Pastor, was present to ask permission to block off Carson 

Street from Cody Street East to alley on Wednesday, July 14th from 4:00 to 10:00 p.m.   It 

was the consensus of the Council to allow them to block it off. 

 

Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.  He reported 

on Fireworks.  He gave the status on the Highway 83 project.   

 

Greg Stoppel was present to discuss with the Council housing development; sewer and 

water lines. 

 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He discussed with the Council  

the purchase of a pool robotic sweeper; due to lack of availability the Council  

tabled the purchase. 

 

Mayor Hoerman informed the Council that FireChief Sherwood told him the two radios 

were in.  A bill for $3,850.00 was submitted by Kendall Brown for welding on tanker 

truck.  A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember 

Stoppel to approve payment.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

A motion was made by Councilmember Vaughn, seconded by Councilmember Birney to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn at 8:41 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 



 

 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  

                                                                                                             JEANNIE S. TRIGG 

 

 


